
Discovering Sarajevo 
with the World’s 
Best Airline

Visit

qatarairways.com/tradeportal

or contact your dedicated Qatar Airways Sales Representative.

*Terms and conditions apply.

We are pleased to announce the resumption of our flights to Sarajevo, 
Bosnia and Herzegovina starting 3 June 2022, offering three weekly flights 

via Hamad International Airport in Doha.

Award-winning 
experience 
with the 

World’s Best 
Airline and 
Airport

SKYTRAX 
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more
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destinations


